Welcome to Theater
2017-2018
Dear Parents and Students,
	Welcome back to another school year at P.S. 177.  This class will visit my room once a week.  We look forward to many exciting adventures together.  It is a risk-free environment where the children will learn how to use theater skills to become innovative thinkers and leaders.  All children will also have an opportunity to work with others and learn life skills that they can use to become not only college ready but productive and successful participants in society.
There are a few rules to help us to be organized, focused and productive:
1. Listen carefully and follow directions.
2. Complete class and homework assignments neatly and carefully.
3. Show good manners and work well with others.
[bookmark: _GoBack]Kindly bring in a two-pocket folder labeled with your name and class for all assignments and work in progress.  All homework assignments are due the following week.  If a student does not complete a homework assignment for two consecutive weeks, then they will get a letter sent home or a phone call.  Students’ grades will be based on class participation, tests, completion of assignments in class, at home and behavior.
Thank you for your cooperation.  If you have any further questions, please feel free to contact me.  I am very excited to be joining you on our new journey at P.S. 177 this year!
								Sincerely,
   
									Antonella Lombardo
(Please tear off and return the bottom of this slip to Ms. Lombardo in Room 212.)
I promise to follow the Theater Rules and work to the best of my ability.

_____________________________			_____________________________
Student’s Name					Parent’s Signature


_____________________________			_____________________________
Class							Telephone Number 
